
     St Patrick’s Parish Nhill 
 

Parish Priest :Fr Peter Hudson  
10 Roberts Avenue, Horsham 3400 
PO Box 212, Horsham, 3400 
Ph: 5382 1155 
 
St Patrick’s  Nhill,  
33 Leahy Street, Nhill. 
Contact Ann Munro—53929272 
 

St Patrick's Primary School.  
Principal, Kathryn Bendall, 53911575 
 
Last Weekends Collections 
 

Planned giving $ 147.00 
Presbytery $   72.00  

  

LLA Next Weekend 

at 

 10.00am 

Pray for our Sick 
 

Graeme Jones 
Una Bartlett,  
Pat Sonego 
Fred Webb 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Mon, July 17 :   Term 111 commences 
Sun, Sept 17:     Confirmation & First Eucharist at 
  Mass at 10am. 

 
NHILL 

Reader & 
Prayers 

Lay  
Leaders  

Eucharistic 
Minister 

Offertory 
Proces-
sion 

Counter Monthly 
Collector 

Cleaner 

Roster for   
July 16 

J Gurry L Fraser & 
D Munro 

K Clohesy 
 

————- D & A Munro 
 

Rob Weir 
 

M Millington 
 

Roster for 
July 23 

C Kennedy M Millington 
& C Kennedy 

L Grayling ———— Rob Weir E Cameron M Millington 

Sunday, July 16 
15th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

Annual Collection for the Pope today  
 

A Leaving collection for the Pope’s annual collection for the Holy Lands will be today for 
those who missed last week. Thank you.  
 

NEW LITURGY ROSTER: July—September 2017 

There is a new roster available at the back of the church.  This roster covers the 
changed Mass times for July.  Please take a copy home with you. 

 

KOGO; Please find some extra wool at the back of the church if you would like to do 
some knitting. Thank you. 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to the staff and children for Term 3.  We hope they have all had a great 
break and are ready for another big term of learning.  We also welcome Georgia          
Hudson, our new F– 2 teacher, to our school. 

Annual Leave 

Don and I will be away for the next two weeks.  Karen [at School] will run off a bulletin 
with the readings and rosters.  If there are any other notices, please give a written note 
to the Leaders of the day.      Thank you. Ann 

MASSES IN JULY FOR NHILL 

Sunday, July 23: LLA at 10.00am 

Sunday, July 30: LLA at 10.00am 

Sunday, Aug 6: Mass at 10.00 

A Prayer for Winter  

Let us huddle together this morning, our community a 
place of warmth in our lives as we share the flame of 
hope and connection.  
 

Let us allow the frost of isolation and bitterness to 
melt away as we open ourselves to a sense of peace 
and spirit. We extend our thoughts to all those who 
are cold this morning, lacking shelter or love to keep 
them warm.  
 

Let us wrap our prayers around them and each other 
like scarves, and wish each other safe journeys 
through the storm.  
 

May we be insulated from fear as the earth is  
insulated by the snow, and, like bulbs, may we continue 
to grow and open inside, despite the cold, ready for 
the spring, to stretch and grow towards justice.  
 

Amen. 



 


